
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Earlham Community 
 
We have had a great week with Parent Evenings, a visit from our architect 
partners (to Year 6) and a trip to Heartlands High School (Year 4) to use their 
amazing science facilities. 
 

Another 2 of our Educator staff embarked upon the prestigious Higher Level Teaching 
Assistant course and by next academic year we are aiming to have 5 of our staff with this 
qualification to enhance the teaching and learning provision at our school. 

                                       Attendance Trip Tracker 

 

 

 

This week we witnessed the terrible atrocities on Westminster Bridge and Parliament. Everything we stand 
for at Earlham is against this act of terrorism.  At Earlham we believe in and 
practise the British values of LIBERTY- Everybody has the freedom to decide how 
they wish to lead their lives; THE RULE OF THE LAW - in order for people to live 
peacefully and respectfully together, we all must abide by the rule of the law of 
this land; DEMOCRACY - when we have an important decision to make that 
affects many people, we resolve the discussion, debate or decision through 

democratic processes of fair voting and election processes; RESPECT - we actively respect and value 
diversity and aim for inclusion to improve the world through diversity. 
 
Lastly at Earlham we believe that kindness and caring is the real strength and that is so evident at Earlham 
when we see the commitment and dedication of Staff and Governors to providing the best education for 
the children; the determination of Parents to get the best for their children in 
partnership with the School and the positive attitude of the children towards 
their learning and the well-being of their fellow pupils.  My highlight of the 
week was reading Leandro's writing in Year 1: 

 
Important Reminder  - Year 6 SATs Meeting 
There will be a SATs meeting for Year 6 Parents/Carers on Tuesday 28th 
March at 3.45pm. 

 
No Homework Clubs Next Week 

Due to Parents Evening there will be no homework clubs 
next week. 

 
Parents Evening - End of Day Collection 
Please be reminded that when you have a parents evening appointment your 
child should be collected at 3.30pm and not left until the time of your appointment.   
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We are at 94.8% attendance and we have set a target of 95% attendance for children 
to go on the end of year celebration trip. Sadly if they do not hit that target which 

started count this last Monday, they will not qualify for the special trip. 
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Planting the Seeds 
Crystal Class planted beans, carrots, radish, sunflowers, cornflowers 
and watercress yesterday.   
 
       School Meals Taster Session  
            Thursday 30th March 
During the Parents Evening on Thursday 
30th March our catering company will be                  

                                                                                  holding a taster session in the school hall.                                                     
                                                                                  Please come along and have a taster of  
                                                                                  what is on offer for school meals. 

   Attendance  
Our attendance so far this term is 94.8%.  This is sadly lower than last 
term when we reached a high of 95%.  Our target is 96% and we need 
everyone to do their bit to get back on track to 96%.   
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Spring 2     Monday 20 February 2017                  Friday 31 March 2017* 

Holiday    Monday 3 April 2017                          Monday 17 April 2017 

 Summer 1   Tuesday 18 April 2017                      Friday 26 May 2017 

Holiday   Monday 29 May 2017                          Friday 2 June 2017 

Summer 2   Monday 5 June 2017                        Friday 21 July 2017* 
 
Training and Development Days –School is closed to Pupils and Parents      
Friday 31st March 2017*    Friday 21st July 2017* 

 
 
 

Top Performer: Berzan   Team Player: Andrea 

Most Improved: Hatice 

Sport Leadership: Demi 

New term starts on Monday 4th September 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September TAD Days 

       Children return to school on Wednesday 6th September 
 

 

 
If you wish to contact the PTA please 
leave a message at the office or email 
admin@earlham.haringey.sch.uk 
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